
 

 

 

Ref: DP/5/5                                                                                                         Dt: 4
th

 January, 2016 

This has reference to the selection process of Officers from Marketing and HR disciplines in 

Indian Oil Corporation Ltd. on the basis of UGC-NET (December, 2014) examination. Though 

the GD/GT and Personal Interviews were completed in November, 2015, we have now been 

informed by CBSE about revision of scores and fresh declaration of the result on 31
st
 

December,2015.  

In view of the above, we are now assessing the impact of the revision on our selection process and 

final selection result will be announced only after due diligence. Further announcement will be 

made on our website after due completion of the process. 

Inconvenience caused is regretted and candidates are requested to bear with us for some more 

time. 

 

Recruitment Team 

Indian Oil Corporation Ltd 

 


